KOZLODUY NPP EAD Kozloduy
Bulgaria, tel. 0973 7 35 30, fax 0973 7 60 27
CALL FOR MARKET CONSULTATION No. 53845
on: Design, manufacture and supply of spare parts and materials analogous to the original ones, necessary for the implementation of the repairs on the 9,10GQ turbine generators and 9,10GE excitation generators operated at Kozloduy NPP Units 5 and 6
Kozloduy NPP EAD informs all interested parties that in preparation for awarding a public procurement contract and determining its estimated value, pursuant to Article 44 of the Public Procurement Act (PPA), the company is collecting indicative proposals for: Design, manufacture and supply of spare parts and materials analogous to the original ones, necessary for the implementation of the repairs on the 9,10GQ turbine generators and 9,10GE excitation generators operated at Kozloduy NPP Units 5 and 6.
The proposals shall include:
1. Total service delivery price and price for each stage of the attached Terms of reference № 21.ЕП-2.ТЗ.1226;
2. Information on technical characteristics and manufacturer of the equipment;


   3.   Service delivery deadline;
   4.   Exact address and contact person, telephone, fax, e-mail, Internet address.
Inquiries regarding the market consultations will be accepted until 28 June 2024 at the following e-mail address: commercial@npp.bg. Clarifications will be published in the Buyer’s Profile section - Commercial Activities/Public Procurement/Market Consultations.
Deadline for submission of indicative proposals 12 July 2024 at the following e-mail address: commercial@npp.bg. 
The indicative proposals and any other information exchanged during the market consultations shall be published in the Buyer’s Profile section - Commercial Activity/Public Procurement/Market Consultations. 
By submitting an indicative proposal, each participant in the market consultations agrees that the proposal and any other information provided as a result of the market consultations shall be made available to the public in the Buyer’s Profile.

The Contracting Authority retains the rights to use indicative proposals received in the course of market consultations for awarding public procurement contracts up to the value thresholds set out in Article 20, para. 4 of the PPA.
For further information contact Violetka Dimitrova, Head of Contracts Department, Commercial Division, telephone: +359 973 7 3977.
Enclosure:
3. Terms of reference № 21.ЕП-2.ТЗ.1226
